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Dear Board,
 
I feel the need again to emphasize confidentiality regarding our potential lead gift. The gift is still not
guaranteed.  By letting this information leak, we would lose the trust of the donor and the district. 
And, our core constituents would hear news from unreliable sources.  It is imperative that HSPVA
Friends does not lose the ability to manage the messaging. In case you are approached by someone
hoping to confirm a rumor, Susan and Kim have drafted talking points to assist you. (attached)
 
Since we last met, I have been working diligently to coordinate the terms of the major gift
agreement between the donor, HSPVA Friends, and HISD.  The HISD Board will vote to accept the
terms at their next meeting, October 13. 
 
Alene and I also have been working with the Sterling team, Elmore team, and Scott to finalize our
communication plan – both for the lead gift and the kick-off of the campaign as a whole.  I am
confident that they have developed the language and timeline this major announcement merits.  We
will update you all with details as the HISD Board meeting approaches. 
 
You are always welcome to call me if you have any questions.  
 
Bob
 
 
Robert L. Boblitt, Jr. | Executive Vice-President | COO
Silver Eagle Distributors
 
7777 Washington Avenue | Houston, Texas 77007
MAIN 713.869.4361 DIRECT 713.866.6325 FAX 713.866.6326
 
 

This is a transmission from Silver Eagle Distributors, L.P.  The information contained in this e-
mail message is intended only for the personal and confidential use of the recipient(s)
named above.  If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient you are hereby
notified that any dissemination or use of this message is strictly prohibited.  If you have
received this message in error, please notify us immediately by replying to this e-mail and
deleting the original message.

 


So!  I hear……



I’m so glad you came to me with your question. It is good to know what people are saying.  Let me share what I can. 



1. We are working hard to raise funds to supplement the money that HISD has allocated for the new school.  There are some conversations happening with different groups that are interested in the school, and if everything works out, there may be a major gift to HSPVA. 



1. I hope you understand that we are working on raising several million dollars for the new school, and we are trying very hard to focus on bringing in as much money as possible.  I am really happy that you care about this and we will definitely keep you posted when we have news to share.



1. Please do not repeat what you heard because it  (isn’t accurate) (really won’t help us secure donations) (could be misinterpreted by a potential donor) 



Thanks. Can I count on you? 



(LISTEN) But I’m worried about…  



· I really appreciate you sharing this with me, and I’m sorry you are concerned – but I hope you can trust that HSPVA Friends has been working hard to support HSPVA for a long, long time, and has been ready to help get the new school built for almost 20 years.  



· We have a wonderful school.  



· We are working to raise several million dollars, and the best way you can help us right now is stay calm and not worry – but I promise there will be a role for you to play and I hope you will be able to help in the next couple of months – or sooner - when we are ready to reach out to lots of people for our campaign.  





I hear that the name of the school may change. Is this true? 



· That is above my pay grade.  HISD has policies on this type of thing.  It would be their decision. 



[bookmark: _GoBack]HISD is putting us in a bad position. I hear we are millions short! How can I give? Where can I give? 



· We are working on it.  Things are happening.  Our campaign is in our quiet phase.  We will let you know soon. 







So!		I	hear……	
	
I’m	so	glad	you	came	to	me	with	your	question.	It	is	good	to	know	what	people	are	saying.		Let	me	share	
what	I	can.		
	

- We	are	working	hard	to	raise	funds	to	supplement	the	money	that	HISD	has	allocated	for	the	
new	school.		There	are	some	conversations	happening	with	different	groups	that	are	interested	
in	the	school,	and	if	everything	works	out,	there	may	be	a	major	gift	to	HSPVA.		
	

- I	hope	you	understand	that	we	are	working	on	raising	several	million	dollars	for	the	new	school,	
and	we	are	trying	very	hard	to	focus	on	bringing	in	as	much	money	as	possible.		I	am	really	
happy	that	you	care	about	this	and	we	will	definitely	keep	you	posted	when	we	have	news	to	
share.	

	
- Please	do	not	repeat	what	you	heard	because	it		(isn’t	accurate)	(really	won’t	help	us	secure	

donations)	(could	be	misinterpreted	by	a	potential	donor)		
	
Thanks.	Can	I	count	on	you?		
	
(LISTEN)	But	I’m	worried	about…			
	

- I	really	appreciate	you	sharing	this	with	me,	and	I’m	sorry	you	are	concerned	–	but	I	hope	you	
can	trust	that	HSPVA	Friends	has	been	working	hard	to	support	HSPVA	for	a	long,	long	time,	and	
has	been	ready	to	help	get	the	new	school	built	for	almost	20	years.			

	
- We	have	a	wonderful	school.			

	
- We	are	working	to	raise	several	million	dollars,	and	the	best	way	you	can	help	us	right	now	is	

stay	calm	and	not	worry	–	but	I	promise	there	will	be	a	role	for	you	to	play	and	I	hope	you	will	
be	able	to	help	in	the	next	couple	of	months	–	or	sooner	-	when	we	are	ready	to	reach	out	to	
lots	of	people	for	our	campaign.			
	

	
I	hear	that	the	name	of	the	school	may	change.	Is	this	true?		
	

- That	is	above	my	pay	grade.		HISD	has	policies	on	this	type	of	thing.		It	would	be	their	decision.		
	
HISD	is	putting	us	in	a	bad	position.	I	hear	we	are	millions	short!	How	can	I	give?	Where	can	I	give?		
	

- We	are	working	on	it.		Things	are	happening.		Our	campaign	is	in	our	quiet	phase.		We	will	let	
you	know	soon.		

	
	




